
OFFICE OF SCHOOL SAFETY
BULLETIN SY22-23

Office Hours with 
Deputy Commissioner Joel Dales and Chief Kevin Bethel

The Philadelphia Police Department and the Office of School Safety are hosting virtual office hours to

support District's Principals. Join them in discussing your school's safety concerns, community updates

and supports. These office hours start Thursday, September 15th at 8 AM.  

During these office hours, you will be able to asks questions and share your concerns directly with Chief

Bethel and Commissioner Dales. You can also submit your questions and/or concerns ahead of time using

the link listed below. 

SAVE THE DATE
September 15
September 29

October 13
November 10
December 22

January 5

Kevin Bethel
Chief of School Safety

Joel Dales
Deputy Commissioner, PPD

Submit a question: https://forms.gle/NL7c9iNy1eDs7eweA 
Sign up for updates: https://bit.ly/3RPsNps

Topic: Virtual Office Hours with Chief Bethel and Deputy Commissioner Dale 
Time: Bi-weekly starting September 15 from 8AM to 9AM

Join Zoom Meeting
https://philasd-org.zoom.us/j/83779186231?

pwd=TENUcGVmbGQwUHBadTNSWDRvMG52Zz09

Meeting ID: 837 7918 6231
Passcode: 109308
One tap mobile
+12678310333,,83779186231# US (Philadelphia)
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